CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-10914

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received one comment from an organization.  This is the reconciliation of the comments.
Comment: 
CMS received a comment from an organization that expressed concerns about undocumented immigrants accessing Medicaid benefits.  The comment stated that undocumented immigrants are claiming they have an “emergency” so they can access Medicaid benefits, and their claims are not subject to any verification.  
Response:
CMS appreciates the comment, and the concerns expressed by the commenter.  However, the comment is not related to the subject information collection.  

